Comptroller of the Currency
Administrator of National Banks

Washington, DC 20219

December 23, 2008

Dr. Robert J. Lahm, Jr.
400 Vista Lake Drive
Suite 301

Candler, NC 28715

Dear Dr. Lahm:

This document has beanaltered fi@m
itis origiinal formm:

1. Likk has beanaddedl.
2. Sandiar'ssignature was erasatifor

piilxacy protection.

Origihall Letier Remainson File, held
by Dk. Robert J. Lahim, Jk.

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Comptroller of the Currency dated.
Your letter has been forwarded to the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency’s Customer
Assistance Group for review and response. A customer assistance specialist will be contacting
you. If you have a question in the interim, please contact the Customer Assistance Group
directly through one of the following means: Consumer Hot Line — 1-800-613-6743; Internet

address — customer.assistance@OCC .treas.gov, Fax — 713-336-4301; or mailing address — 1301

McKinney Street, Suite 3450, Houston, Texas 77010-9050.

Sincerely,

For Privacy: Annie Taylor's Signature
was erased in this document

Annie D. Taylor
Staff Assistant
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